
NOTICE OF VACANCY 
Board of Directors 

Inland Empire Resource Conservation District 
 

The Inland Empire Resource Conservation District has accepted the resignation 
of Paul C. Williams, a member of the District’s Board of Directors.  As provided in 
Section 9316 of the California Public Resources Code, in case of a vacancy in 
the office of director appointed pursuant to Section 9314, the vacancy shall be 
filled, as provided in Section 9314, by appointment for the unexpired term by the 
Board of Supervisors of the principal County. Mr. Williams was appointed 
pursuant to Section 9314 on December 15, 2020 for a four year term. 
 
The Board of Supervisors of the County of San Bernardino, following consultation 
with the Riverside County Board of Supervisors, will appoint a member to the 
Board of Directors to fill the unexpired term.  Application forms are available from 
the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors at the address below, or from the office of 
the Inland Empire Resource Conservation District, 25864 Business Center Drive, 
Suite K, Redlands, CA 92374. 
 
Applications for appointment to the Board of Directors of the Inland Empire 
Resource Conservation District will be accepted at the following place and time: 
 

Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
County Government Center 

385 N. Arrowhead Ave. – 2nd Floor 
San Bernardino, CA  92415-0130 

 
Applications must be received at the above address 

no later than 5:00 pm on December 21, 2021. 
 

QUALIFICATIONS: A member of the Board of Directors of the Inland Empire 
Resource Conservation District must be a registered voter in the state, and (1) 
reside within the district comprised wholly or partially of the cities or communities 
of Banning, Beaumont, Big Bear, Cabazon, Calimesa, Cherry Valley, Chino, 
Fontana, Highland, Loma Linda, Mentone, Montclair, Oak Glen, Ontario, Rancho 
Cucamonga, Redlands, Rialto, San Bernardino, Yucaipa, Riverside and 
surrounding areas extending northward into the San Bernardino National Forest 
in the Cajon Pass area, and either own real property in the district or have served 
for two years or more as an associate director providing advisory or other 
assistance to the district directors, or (2) be a designated agent of a resident 
landowner within the district. 
 
A member should have a demonstrated interest in soil and water conservation. 


